
We’re Coming to Town
 Rebuilding Together representatives will be

canvassing the Inglis/Yankeetown areas 
February 8th  9:00am-4:00pm

For more information:
apply@rebuildingtogether.org

or Call
863-781-4402 or 352-451-0298

The Hurricane Housing Recovery Program
(HHRP) helps Low-to-moderate-income

homeowners recover from Hurricane Idalia.

You may be eligible for provision of flood insurance,
and/or reimbursement of deductibles paid by qualified

Levy County residents affected by Hurricane Idalia in
grants of up to $10,000 per housing unit.

Provision of repair and rehabilitation of homes affected
by Hurricane Idalia for qualified Levy County residents,
via deferred payment loan (DPL) as outlined in the Levy
County Local Housing Assistance Plan of up to $30,000

per housing unit.
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